

## NATURAL RESOURCES BOARD

National Life Drive National Life Records Center Building Montpelier, Vermont 05620-3201

June 22, 2012

Jean Brewster Giddings, Esq. Fitts, Olson & Giddings, PLC 16 High Street Brattleboro, VT 05301

Re: Petition for Kenny Pond

Dear Jean:

I just want to confirm that you should be presenting your case from this point forward (if you have not already done so) to the staff at the Agency of Natural Resources that will be handling petitions to amend the Use of Public Waters Rules, as, as of May 14, authority over those rules has been transferred to the agency.

I understand that Susan Warren is the person in charge of the division at the Department of Environmental Conservation that will address these petitions. Her phone number is 338-4808, and her address is the regular ANR address of 103 South Main Street, Waterbury, VT 05671. Her email is in the standard state address format: susan.warren@state.vt.us

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

John H. Hasen General Counsel

CC:

Susan Warren

Telephone: (802) 828-3309

Catherine Gjessing, Esq.

\\JUPITER\ANRDOCS\NRB\NRB - SHARED USERS\JOHNH\UPW2012\KENNY\LJG120522.DOCX

VERMONT

www.nrb.state.vt.us